
Clayton Elementary      
7541 184 Street 

Surrey, B.C.  V4N 3G5  
604-576-6411  

Principal: Mrs. L. Fenrick 
Head Secretary: Mrs. D. Copan 

 
 

Dear Clayton Families, 
 

Holiday time is fast approaching! These next few weeks are filled with many 
fun and exciting opportunities both in class and with the whole school.  

Please be diligent in checking your child’s planner regularly for information. 
 

 

 

December 15 – doors open at 7:45am  

 

Come and celebrate the season with Pancake Breakfast. 

Santa will be visiting us as well!   

Grade 6/7 fundraiser (pictures optional  - $2 per picture) 

 

Cost: donation at the door – suggested $2 per person  

All money is to offset the cost of the breakfast, the rest will be donated to 

the Grade 6/7 camp fund. 

 

All families are welcome to join us for pancakes, a juice and oranges.  For 

those children who are unable to attend WITH their families, teachers will 

still be bringing them to the gym at some point in the morning to get their 

breakfast.   

 

If you require a gluten free option or if you do NOT WISH your child 

to have pancakes, please let your child’s teacher know through a 

note or email asap.    

 

         

Carol Sing-a-Long 

December 22 – 10:45 to 11:40 

On the last day of school before the break all parents are invited to 
join our school sing-a-long lead by our choir. 



Christmas Concert 

December 20 – 1pm and 6pm 
 

This year, all Clayton students will performing at the Christmas concert. 

Ticket information to follow.  Families will be given two tickets to the concert of their 
choice.  Extras will be available on a first come first serve basis.   

 
We need your help! 

 
Students in Divs 7 - 12 are elves and should wear a red or green top and an elf hat. 

 
Students in Divs 4 - 6 are reindeer and should wear black or brown and reindeer 

antlers. 
 

Elf hats and reindeer antlers are available at most Dollar Stores. 
 

For the finale, we are asking all students to bring a battery lit candle from home. They 

will bring it home after the concert. If you are unable to get one for the concert, please 
indicate this on the form below and we will look after it. 

 
As all students will be performing, we are asking parents to give their commitment to 

having their child attend the evening performance at 6pm.  While we understand that 
this is challenging with other family and extra-curricular activities, it is very important 

that we get a large majority of children at the evening performance, not just the ones 
that have families with evening tickets.   

 
Please fill in and return the form below to your child’s teacher by Thursday, Dec. 7. 

 
We thank you for cooperation on this.  

 
 
 

Student name: ________________________    Division: _____ 

 
Please check one of the following and sign.  Return this form by Thurs, Dec 7th. 

 
  Yes, my child will be at the evening performance (5:45pm, Dec. 20). 

 
  No, my child is unable to attend the evening performance (5:45pm, Dec. 20). 

 
Parent name (please print): _____________________________ 

 
Parent Signature:  ____________________________ 

 
Check if needed:  

 
 I AM NOT able to bring in a battery operated candle. 


